PUBLIC
PLANNING
MEETING #2

about
the design of

McKeithen
Park

There will be a presentation
of draft concept plans,
followed by a

discussion.

at the Stamford

Government Center
888 Washington Blvd

Engineering Conference Room,
7th Floor (look for wayfinding signs)

6:30pm
Thursday
March 26

The

City of
Stamford
needs to hear
your ideas!

For more

information,

contact

Erin McKenna

at 203-977-4715
emckenna@stamfordct.gov




